
PEEF Fall Fund Raising Letter 

 

 

 

 

   

   

 

 

The                         

Port 

Edwards  

Education 

Foundation 

 
Founded December 22, 1995 

 

801 Second Street 
P.O. Box 99 

Port Edwards, WI  

54469-0099 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Board of Directors 
Paula Bassuener 
Jim Bena 

Lisl Detlefsen 

Kurt Heuer 

Karen Isaacson 

Walter Iwanski 

Pat McGrath 

Judy Miller 

Sue Mitchell 

Sharon Morell 

Marissa Rebischke 

Corey Searles 

Karen Thiel 

Sue Thomasgard 

Kristen Winters 

 

 

October 2024 
 
Dear Friends of the Foundation, 
 
For the past 29 years, the Port Edwards Education Foundation (PEEF) has 
been providing money for teachers and staff who submit innovative ideas 
that enhance creative and diverse educational opportunities for students in 
the Port Edwards School District. Since our letter from last year, we have 
awarded eight grants for a total of $22,918, bringing the total grant money 
awarded since PEEF began in 1995 to $352,650. This year, because of the 
generous support of donors like you and the profits from our Golf Scramble, 
PEEF was able to fully fund the following  grants: 
 

• The Story of Us 

• Creating Confident Artists 

• Better Vision 

• Lawn Games for Life 

• Building Fine Motor Skills Through Play 

• Music in the Parks 

• Increasing Student Engagement in Reading 

• Piano 101 

It is through our fundraising campaign each fall and the Golf Scramble each 
summer that we are able to provide these grants. The Foundation is deeply 
appreciative of the time and effort put in by staff to write the grant proposals 
to provide money for many wonderful enrichment activities for Port students. 
We are equally grateful for you, our donors, whose generosity helps fund 
these grants. 
 
We thank you for your past contributions and hope you will continue to 
support us with your donations this year and in the future. With your help, we 
promise to continue our efforts to provide enhanced learning experiences for 
the students of the Port Edwards School District. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Corey Serles, PEEF President 

 

  


